Drene

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS, DECATUR, ILLINOIS APRIL 2, 1959

The meeting was called to order at 1 p.m. in the A of C rooms with Mrs. L. L. Colvis, President, presiding. Present were Mrs. Cohn, Schlachter, Booth, Wilson, Smith, Mills, Barnes and Cresswell.

The minutes of the last board meeting were approved.

The Treasurer announced to date we have 30 paid up members.

The board formulated 7 questions to be asked the candidates for mayor and councilmen since the newspaper is favorable to publishing questions and 40 word answers before the April 21 city election.

The April units will be on "What to Do About Water?".

Mrs. Barnes moved, seconded by Mrs. Cohn, that we try a monthly appearance on WDZ's Nancy Norman program. CARRIED. As well as articles about League activities, there have been letters from members published recently in the newspaper.

Mrs. Cohn suggested that the President and Vice-presidents who are in charge of state and national agenda items attend the State convention. Mrs. Colvis discussed the Referendum on Civil Service which will be on the ballot April 21. The Champaign League has invited our members to a Foreign Policy workshop on May 6th.

Mrs. Colvis moved, seconded by Mrs. Cohn, that Mrs. Lloyd Ater and Mrs. B. C. Dahlmann be appointed board members. CARRIED.

Mrs. Cohn moved, seconded by Mrs. Barnes, that the May unit meetings be held on May 26 and 27 after the State convention. CARRIED.

The Legislative School in Springfield April 21 and 22 and the State convention in Peoria May 19, 20 and 21 were announced.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary.

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS, DECATUR, ILLINOIS APRIL 2, 1959

The meeting was called to order at 1 p.m. in the A of C rooms with Mrs. L. L. Colvis, President, presiding. Present were Mrs. Cohn, Schlachter, Booth, Wilson, Smith, Mills, Barnes and Cresswell.

The minutes of the last board meeting were approved.

The Treasurer announced to date we have 30 paid up members.

The board formulated 7 questions to be asked the candidates for mayor and councilmen since the newspaper is favorable to publishing questions and 40 word answers before the April 21 city election.

The April units will be on "What to Do About Water?".

Mrs. Barnes moved, seconded by Mrs. Cohn, that we try a monthly appearance on WDZ's Nancy Norman program. GARRIED. As well as articles about League activities, there have been letters from members published recently in the newspaper.

Mrs. Cohn suggested that the President and Vice-presidents who are in charge of state and national agenda items attend the State convention. Mrs. Colvis discussed the Referendum on Civil Service which will be on the ballot April 21. The Champaign League has invited our members to a Foreign Policy workshop on May 6th.

Mrs. Colvis moved, seconded by Mrs. Cohn, that Mrs. Lloyd Ater and Mrs. B. C. Dahlmann be appointed board members. CARRIED.

Mrs. Cohn moved, seconded by Mrs. Barnes, that the May unit meetings be held on May 26 and 27 after the State convention. CARRIED.

The Legislative School in Springfield April 21 and 22 and the State convention in Peoria May 19, 20 and 21 were announced.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary.